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There shoukd be a ban on night flights. I support the 0.5 decibel reduction every year in the noise envelope. As proposed
by PINS.
I do not support the new runway as issues not adequately addressed. Also Gatwick has not monitored air quality. with two
runways air quality will be poorer and mandatory targets shoukd be met.The increase in traffic will also cause more
pollution, parking problems and traffic congestion.


